
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to take care of Nineveh’s Suburbs, change its service,
urban reality, redress ISIS’s aftermath

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Mr. Abdulqadir Al-Dekheel,

the Governor of Nineveh, and discussed the local government's plans and programs to improve the

province and serve its residents and districts. His Eminence also accepted his invitation to

visit the province.

H.E. stressed the importance of preserving social diversity in Nineveh, highlighting that it

represents a microcosm of Iraq with its various communities, and advocated for managing this

diversity effectively within Nineveh and across Iraq.

H.E.  called  for  focused  efforts  on  the  province's  districts,  aiming  to  enhance  their

infrastructure and services and compensate for the damages incurred during the ISIS occupation.

H.E. emphasized the need for strong collaboration between the Governor of Nineveh and the

Provincial Council. H.E. highlighted the importance of being open to all stakeholders and

creating a conducive environment for attracting investments. Additionally, H.E. pointed out the

significance of preserving archaeological sites and developing the province's industrial and

agricultural sectors.


